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28 September 2018


Hello,

Thanks for sharing your views about University Parking Plan – Area three. On 11 September 2018 the Halswell-Hornby-Riccarton Community Board decided to approve p120 parking restrictions for Brodie Street, Ilam Park Place, Ashfield Place and Ilkley Place.

You can view the meeting minutes, which include the formal resolutions, online at christchurch.infocouncil.biz.

Project timeframes 
We expect that P120 parking restriction installation will be completed by end of year 2018.

Further information
If you have any questions, or would like a printed copy of our documents, you can contact me on (03) 941 5176 or kim.swarbrick@ccc.govt.nz 

Thanks,

Kim Swarbrick
Engagement Advisor
Public Information and Participation Unit
Christchurch City Council
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